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From: PEARL HOLLOWAY <pkh4346@verizon.net>
Sent: Saturday, March 2, 2024 5:34 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Health Care Provider Shield Bill
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My name is Pearl Holloway. I live in Warwick in Speaker Shekarchi’s district. I support this legislation because everyone, 
no matter their gender orientation, deserves access to reproductive health care and medical care as a legal right. 
Additionally, this bill will protect providers from civil or criminal litigation from other states and from penalties by health 
care institutions for providing transgender care. Discrimination due to gender in any form is abhorrent and protections 
need to put in place to ensure that the bigotry found in the laws of some other states never rears its head here. 
 
Sent from my iPad 


